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October 29, 2021 

Dear Valued Patient, 

 

I have been scaling back my practice these past few years. Now, after 

much consideration, I have decided to retire from active practice as 

of January 1, 2022. 

 

The past 40 years have flown by. I lived my dream of doctoring while 

building Pima Dermatology into a full-service center of excellence, 

providing the highest-quality, compassionate care in a state-of-the-art 

facility.    

 
I have found these years very fulfilling and am grateful to have had the 

privilege of being your dermatologist; I am humbled by the trust and 

support you entrusted in me. I will miss the many interactions and 

lovely moments we shared over the years. It is a true honor that you 

have allowed me to make a small difference in your quality of life and 

well-being.  

 
An exciting new chapter awaits. I am exploring a number of options to 

continue some of my teaching, mentoring, and research in the 

Dermatologic Laser niche in which I have been very active over the 

years. And, of course, I look forward to more time with my family, 

more time to travel, and more time with my cameras! 

 
Lastly, I have worked with, mentored, and trained many of our staff 

over the years. I am confident they will continue to provide you with 

the excellence in care you have grown to expect. I leave you in the 

very capable hands of Dr. Matthew Beal and Dr. Sarah Schram, as 

well as our stellar team of caring professionals. Please contact us at 

520.795.7729 if you have any questions about this transition. 
 
I want to extend to you and your family all the best in your future 

endeavors – and wish you great health and happiness in the years 

ahead. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 


